
From: Matt Kales
To: Noreen Walsh
Subject: RE: RE:
Date: Thursday, May 15, 2014 9:00:07 AM

You bet.

-----Original Message-----
From: Noreen Walsh [mailto:noreen_walsh@fws.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 8:59 AM
To: Matt Kales
Subject: Re: RE:

Ps. Can I see that roster.  Who has been hired to date and what remains?
Thanks Noreen

Noreen Walsh
Regional Director
Mountain-Prairie Region
U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service

> On May 15, 2014, at 8:56 AM, Matt Kales <matt_kales@fws.gov> wrote:
>
> Thanks. Happy to work with ES when you have a moment to provide more
> details.
>
> On another note, I spoke with Megan Kelhart this morning and have the
> following update/follow up from last week:
>
> -Megan will have a summary of the briefings (attendance, questions,
> follow
> up) soon.
>
> -We (R6) will provide CLA with a clean/current copy of our GrSG [new]
> position roster to share upon request with Congress.
>
> -OCL (Stephenne) anticipates another briefing in conjunction with the
> culmination of the rollup, so sometime in the latter part of the
> calendar year. Stephenne anticipates this briefing would be more
> targeted on individual members/staff.
>
> -Megan, and Stephenne, will re-convene a team of FWS SG staff from the
> regions to tie off the response to Sen. Reid on his draft NV SG bill.
> RDs will have surname opportunity, but we'll need to move quickly:
> opposition to the draft is building at the local level and Reid's
> office is anxious for our response.
>
> Please let me know if you have any questions on the above.
>
> mk
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Noreen Walsh [mailto:noreen_walsh@fws.gov]
> Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 7:42 AM
> To: Eric Washburn



> Subject:
>
> Hello Eric,
>
> Dan let me know that you were seeking copies of some letters.  I will
> be having staff pull together what is final and therefore publicly
> available and get them sent off to you.  It will likely be early next
> week.  Please give me a call if you have any questions.
>
> best regards,
> Noreen
>
> Noreen Walsh
> Regional Director
> Mountain-Prairie Region
> U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service
>
> 303 236 7920 office
> 303 512 3366 cell


